Thames View Infants





Bastable Avenue Barking Essex, IG11 0LG 020 82704317

Paul Jordan Headteacher
Paul.Jordan@ThamesviewInfants.org

Rosa.Corcoran-Jones **Deputy Headteacher**Rosa.Corcoran-Jones@ ThamesviewInfants.org

Adam Dobson **Deputy Headteacher**Adam.Dobson@ ThamesviewInfants..org

Office@TVlacademy.org
ThamesViewInfants.org
We Tuha @TVInfants

26 January 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

Learning in Year 1 and 2 next week!

Next week, in Maths children in Year 2 will be learning about numbers that are more or less than a given number, ordinal numbers and sorting numbers. In literacy we having been writing about 'Jim and the Beanstalk'. Next week, the children will be writing their own version of the story. In Science the children will be learning that in order to stay healthy we must exercise and keep clean.

Children in Year 1 will be learning the addition pairs for 10 and using the number bond knowledge to add three numbers together. In literacy we have bee writing about 'Where's My Teddy?' and they will be retelling the story and describing the bear from the story. In Science, the children will be comparing the objects to describe the similarities and differences of different materials.

Assessment

Year 1 and 2 teachers will be continuing to assess children's reading next week. Look out to see if they have moved up book bands. If you think your child is on the wrong book band please see your teacher. Teachers will also be assessing Writing next week.

Clubs

Clubs will be starting next week! Look on ParentMail to see what club your child has been offered.





Learning Together

Learning together will take place in Pandas on the 1st of February 2024 and Koalas on the 2nd of February 2024@ 8.45am. Come straight to class with you child.

















We're a PAPERLESS School – so you must download & register your ParentMail App to receive e-newsletters, to book after-school clubs & Parents' meetings or to confirm consent for educational visits.

Coming up

Tuesday 6th February we will be hosting our Open Day and Internet Safety Day.

Chinese New Year

The children will be treated to a Chinese style lunch on Friday 2nd February 2024 to celebrate Chinese New Year.



Family Learning Together

In Year 1 children will be learning about levers and sliders in Design and Technology. They could find different things at home that is a lever or a slider. E.g., scissors, pegs, drawers etc.

Year 2 are learning about exercise and keeping clean. Children could take part in exercise and discuss how their body feels afterwards.

We hope you'll find this information helpful.

Yours sincerely,

Amy Windsor & Lakshmi Harikrishnan Nair KS1 Leaders